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This is madness. We are in a recession and you are proposing taking more of the 

Oregonian people’s money? Return the surplus to the people to take care of their 

own households and to re-invest in their communities. I have never seen so many 

mothers posting in Facebook groups about how they cannot afford to feed their 

children, and you want to keep more of their money? Horrible. 


